
 

           D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE  

             REPORT ON AZAADI KA AMRIT MAHOTSA 

              75 Lakh Post Card Campaign 

 

For a generation of children who have never seen postcards, let 

alone written one, The Ministry of Education has come up with an 

innovative competition involving students of schools in the country 

to mark India’s 75th year of independence in an innovative way.  

Hon'ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi has often shared his vision of building a new, 

Aatma Nirbhar Bharat by the year 2022. To commemorate the monumental occasion, D.A.V 

Public School, Thane organized Post Card Writing Campaign for the students of class 4 to class 

10.  

Students were asked to write a post card on any one topic -- “Unsung Heroes of Freedom 

Struggle” Or “My Vision for India in 2017”. It was indeed an enthralling experience to see the 

young minds coming up with various innovative and effective ideas. This event has given a 

unique opportunity to young students to express their ideas and impressions about the freedom 

struggle and the vision for future India at a national level platform. 

The glimpses of activity are attached below.  

 

 

  



 

 



 

 

 

 


